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Dear Residents 
 

Facial recognition 
 

As noticed at our Main Gate, the installation of our facial recognition hardware has been met with great 
success during the past two weeks. The response from the readers has been very good, and we hope 
this will continue over the next few weeks of registration. 
 
Every resident who currently has access to the Main Gate, will have the opportunity to register their 
profiles for access to the Estate. The facial registration is not currently done through Entry Pro but will 
be duplicated after the initial registration and run period are completed. 
 
The registration of facial profiles is done through the installers of the hardware, Bsafe Systems. 
 
 

Download and registration 
 
Residents which use the IStore, to please follow the following link: 
 
https://apps.apple.com/in/app/id915581860?mt=8 
 
Residents which use Android to please follow the following link: 
 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.openitemapp.bss&hl=en 
 
Residents who use the Huawei store to please follow the following link. 
 
https://appgallery.huawei.com/#/app/C102701559 
 
 
After registration, an email will automatically be sent to the HOA, and your current access to the Estate 
verified and confirmed for access. 
 
Any queries can be forwarded to me. 
 
As an additional item, please see the attached document for assistance in the registration process.  
 
 
Best Regards 
Rassie 
riskmanager@eyeofafricahoa.co.za 
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